
 

April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable David E. Price  The Honorable Mario Diaz-Balart 

Chairman     Ranking Member 

Subcommittee on Transportation,   Subcommittee on Transportation, 

and Housing and Urban Development, and Housing and Urban Development, 

and Related Agencies    and Related Agencies 

U.S. House Committee on Appropriations U.S. House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515   Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair Price and Ranking Member Diaz-Balart:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Cumberland CID Paces Mill/Palisades project in fiscal year 

2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Cumberland CID located at 3444 Cobb Pkwy, 

Atlanta, Ga, 30339 

This funding request is for the Paces Mill/Palisades Unit is the southern-most site of the 

CRNRA. Built in the 1970s, the park unit is a popular destination for people participating in 

recreational boating, fishing, picnicking, jogging, biking, and walking activities. The Paces 

Mill/Palisades Unit hosts over 250,000 visitors a year connecting to 38 miles of multi-use trails 

and serving as the Bob Callan Trailhead.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

_______________________ 

LUCY MCBATH 

Member of Congress 


